From: Jane Boardman
Sent: 09 June 2017 19:50
To: Planning

Subject: 2017/2157/P

5, Daleham mews.

This house was over expanded years ago, before the conservation area and planning control. The
original brick roof outlines can be seen. And now it would seem that further expansion is planned
reducing the amenity for many neighbours although this is difficult to judge from the rather wobbly
plans presented, they are somewhat opaque.

5 Daleham Mews is visible from Belsize Crescent, a Jubilee Walk route, as well as from Daleham
Mews, a lesser trod road but a lovely one, these views are important for the integrity of the
conservation area, if such things exist any more.

| am slightly baffled by the need for an outside entrance to a ‘study’. Is there a plan for a business
set up there? Fine and good if there is local employment and people arrive on foot, everyone
needs work and local is best but that isn’t necessarily the case.

The overbuilt building will be larger and even more intrusive than it already is. | ask that you refuse
this application and ask for; Clearer plans, Why an outside ‘study’ entrance is needed

Thanks.
Jane Boardman,

19A Belsize Crescent,
NW3 5QY.



